SEPTEMBER 2015

PROJECT UPDATE

O A I-794 Lake Freeway/Hoan Bridge Project Information

1-794 LAKE FREEWAY PROJECT

LONGTERM FULL CLOSURE OF THE CARFERRY DRIVE
ENTRANCE RAMP TO I-794 WEST (NB) TO BEGIN 9/24

Beginning the morning of September 24, the Carferry Drive entrance ramp to I-794 West (northbound) will

fully close for approximately two months as crews continue to rehabilitate the bridge. Motorists should utilize
the following signed detour to get around the closure:

+ S. Lincoln Memorial Drive to Lincoln Avenue to E. Bay Street to Becher Street to I-43 North
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